FNecember 15, 1967

Professor Charles M, Lindsay
Department of Mathemablcs
Coey College

Cedar Rapida, Towa 52102

Dear Professor Lindsays

I agree with you that it is highly desirable to have
gome one from CUPH to dascuss their latest report
"Oualifications for a College Faculty in Mathematics®
at our meeting ir April and hence, I feel that you
should invite them to be on the program, preferrably
on Friday.

Also, 1 concur with you in the choice of invited
speakers. Ihave heard Professor Schuster and I think
that he will be well received by the group. Thus,

I think that you should tender an invitation to him.

I am in process of preparing a letter for our membere
ship, apprising them of the meeting in April and of
the vrgency in submitting papers early to you for
ineclusion on the program.

Best wishes for a happy New fear and especially a
succesful meeting of MAA in April,

B




